
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Tuesday, May 07, 2013 
 
 
 
Subject:  MHS bus loading zone and student pick up/drop off area on Sherwood Avenue 
 
 
MHS Parents and Families, 
 
In an effort to improve traffic flow along Sherwood Avenue and provide for the safety of our 
students, the yellow bus loading zone and student pick up/drop off area will be relocated.  
Beginning the week of Monday, May 6th, 2013,  both a yellow loading zone and a green 
student pick up/drop off area will be located on the south side of Sherwood Avenue, west of 
Third Street.   
 
No parking will be allowed in the yellow bus loading zone during the hours of 6:00am and 
6:00pm, Monday through Friday.  This no parking area will be enforced by the McFarland 
Police Department in order to ensure MHS buses are able to park and load/unload students in a 
safe area where large buses can park in front of our school. 
 
No parking will be allowed in the green student pick up/drop off area during the hours of 
6:00am and 6:00pm. This no parking area will be enforced by the McFarland Police 
Department in order to ensure students in private cars can pull safely to the curb for loading and 
unloading students during school hours. 
 
The area on Sherwood Avenue, east of Third Street and the crosswalk will be available for 
unlimited curbside parking for public use. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Ty Bryson 
Principal 
McFarland High School 
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